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CITY OF PITTSBURGH
OFFICE OF THE MAYOR
MAYOR WILLIAM M. PEDUTO

[Type here]

						July 10, 2020 

The Honorable President and Members of City Council 
City County Building, 5th Floor 
414 Grant Street Pittsburgh, PA 15219 

Dear President and Members of Council,

	Attached for your consideration, please find a resolution authorizing the Mayor and Directors of the Departments of Public Safety, Finance and/or Public Works to enter into an Agreement or Agreements for acquisition of real property and execution of related Agreements for the site of the former U.S. Department of Veterans Affairs facility known as the Highland Drive Medical Center, located along the east side of Washington Boulevard (Highway PA-8) at 7180 Highland Drive, Pittsburgh, Pennsylvania (“Property”), for construction of new facilities and renovation of existing facilities for emergency management and law enforcement uses by City’s Department of Public Safety.

[bookmark: _GoBack]	Thanks in advance for your favorable consideration. 

						Sincerely,

						
						William Peduto
						Mayor of Pittsburgh 
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